
 

 

 

Kitsap Aircraft Radio Control Society 

Meeting Minutes 

March 8th, 2011 
 

Meeting called to order at 7:00 PM 
 
Visitors:   Ray Vellinga - check out his airfoils on YouTube; search by his name 
 
New members: None 
 
Treasurer’s report:   Read and accepted 
 
Minutes:  Read and accepted 
 
Guest speaker:  None 
 
Committee Reports:  
 

Safety Committee: 
Paul Fleming expressed how we need to use spotters while we are flying 
to avoid possible accidents. 

 
Old Business:  
 

Brian talked about needing more instructors to help instruction of the interested 
CAP members for the 2nd and 4th weekends in April 

 
New Business: 
 

• Paul Fleming is our new safety officer. 
• Rick Hein will be taking orders for the pylon racing T-28’s; contact him at 

rwhein@msn.com. 
• Neil Makar will coordinate a group trip to support the Port Townsend Aero 

Museum in April. 
• Verlyn Grange is to be our AMA Coordinator. 



 

 

• Bud Arnold will be in charge of the photo contest. 
• The Fathoms of Fun Parade is on June 25th. 
• Armed Forces parade is on May 21st.  Bud Arnold will need help putting a float 

together.  Contact him at budone55@wavecable.com. 
 
T-28 Pylon racing 
 

We need someone to be head of the program.  This includes mainly getting the 
flyers together to make up some rules, setting up pylons and oversee the flying. 

 
Parks Meeting 
 

Jeff Kidston talked about the meeting with the Parks Department.  He introduced 
a possible plan of having a regional park that included the flyers and other RC 
sports along with soccer fields, baseball diamonds and a dog-walking park.  The 
Parks Dept. showed interest in us coming up with a plan and also mentioned the 
idea of harvesting trees for Parks Dept. revenue. 

 
Field Break-in 
 

There has been no feedback on the items stolen from the container. 
 
Open Shop Schedule and Host:  
 

• March 15th Al Franklin 
• April 19th Bruce Loughridge 
• May 17th Paul Fleming 

 
Show and Tell: 
 

• Harvey showed his new Lil Fast and club decals 
• Lorin showed his Junkmeister 2 
• Mike Miller showed his Hog Bipe 
• Bruce showed and shared a story about a rare motor 
• Verlyn showed his new Hitec Transmitter. 

 
Mike Miller won the show and tell. 

 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:20 PM 
 
Minutes approved on April 12, 2011. 


